COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, 9th March 2015

HEADED ITEM NO. 4 
Report of the Meeting of the Special Land Use Planning & Transportation Strategic Policy Committee

Held on Thursday, 23rd April 2015


Present:

Elected Members:

Councillor W. Lavelle





Councillor C. Brophy





Councillor L. O’Toole





Councillor M. Murphy




Councillor A. Dermody





Councillor C. O’Connor





Councillor D. Looney





Councillor R. McMahon





Councillor P. Gogarty





Councillor D. O’Donovan





Councillor P. Donovan





Councillor E. O’Brien





Councillor E. Higgins





Councillor G. O’Connell

Council Officials: 

E. Taaffe, Director of Land Use Planning & Transportation



N. O’Byrne, Senior Planner



Ms. Laura Leonard, Senior Executive Engineer

Non Elected
Members
S. Butler

Members


N. Durkan 

Guests



NRA

Helen Hughes

AECOM

Matt Foy

Colm Acton
An Cathaoirleach, Councillor W. Lavelle presided.
1. 
N4/N7 Corridor Study Presentation by NRA 

An introduction to the presentation was given by E Taaffe Director of Services, Helen  Hughes from the NRA then provided an overview of the study and Matt Foy of AECOM presented the findings of the study.

Following the presentation the following members raised questions, Cllr Lavelle, Cllr O’Connell, Cllr Higgins, Cllr Gogarty, Cllr Looney, Cllr Murphy, Cllr Donovan, Cllr O’Toole

Eddie Taaffe, Helen Hughes and Matt Foy responded to questions and it was AGREED that a Draft Submission incorporating the key points raised by members be brought to the next SPC for finalisation as the formal submission of the SPC to the NRA.

2. 
Development Management Presentation by Neil O’Byrne Senior Planner

Neil O’Byrne Senior Planner gave a presentation on Development Management to the SPC.

Cllr. William Lavelle, Chair of the SPC thanked Neil for the presentation and invited questions from members.

The following members raised questions, Cllr Gogarty, Cllr Higgins, Cllr Murphy, Cllr Lavelle, Neil Durkan and Siobhan Butler
Neil O’Byrne responded to questions raised. 

The meeting concluded at 7.45 p.m. 

 _______________

_______________

Councillor W. Lavelle

Date

Cathaoirleach
